Union Energy Mining Division b()ﬂ(é /

Union Oit Company of California ‘-l 0- 834
1846 W. Grant Ro0ad, Suite 105

Tucson, Arizona 85705 @L’
Telephone: (602) 884-8073
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PO So« 80
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Mr. Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMISSION
1791 South Eastern Avenue

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

RE: NRC DOCKET NO. 40-8348
SOURCE MATERIAL LICENSE
NO. SUA-1223

Dear Mr. Scarano:
On July 15, 1980, we received our renewed license referenced above. In making
application for this renewal on January 25, 1980, I sent the standard renewal
fee of §17,311.00. At that time I was told that the unused portion of this
fee would be roturned. Therefore, please consider this letter a request to
find out how much of the fee remains and have that amount refunded.
Please contact m. if you wish to discuss this subject.

Very truly yours,

Terrence I. Larson

TLL/mlnm
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